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Bylaw to Govern TTC Board Meeting Proceedings – Update 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 10, 2019 approved referral of this item to 
staff for a report back at the next regular meeting of the TTC Board on an amendment 
to section 12 c) of the Bylaw to Govern Board Proceedings that would limit public 
presentations by individual speakers to a total of five minutes per meeting. 

 


